Letter to Joseph Geraci

Hi Joseph,

I found two typos, I think.

In the middle of page 3 there is a hyphen in "bitterness-no" instead of a dash.

And shouldn't it be "not using violent methods" instead of "not using nonviolent methods" in the second sentence of the section titled "Beyond the Sharpian Concept of Nonviolence" ?

I found a reviewer for the Vinthagen book you mentioned.

I think you or I should send a request to University of

Chicago Press and ask that a review copy be sent to him,

telling the Press that Satyagraha will post the review. 

The reviewer’s name and address:

Professor David Craig  

Chair, Dept. of Religious Studies

Indiana Univ.-Purdue Univ. at Indianapolis

425 University Blvd.

Indianapolis IN 46202

David asked what is the ideal length for a book review 

for Satyagraha? I wasn't sure what to say.

I'll send the paper on nonviolence I've been working on pretty soon, and

get your feedback.

Christmas day was nice, went to the home of a friend of Roses

from her college days—a big family and their friends in

a big old New England home. Interesting the various

backgrounds of people there at a big dinner party.

Went to a fun "Twelfth Night" celebration in Vermont,

very European and medieval--costumes, music, lighting of 

lights, singing  Dona Nobis Pacem at a bonfire, dances, 

and drama of St. George slaying dragon, etc. Our friends 

there have been hosting this for 25 years--our first time.

They have a Great Hall with a huge fireplace, lots of young

people—the generation we knew in Vermont, not so much. 

Bill

